
 

 

Thursday, October 08, 2015 
 
 
Dear Mayor Liluan Chu, 
 

Congratulations! We are pleased to recognize your city’s formal commitment to the Compact of 
Mayors with the official “Committed” seal.  Attached you will find a high-resolution copy of your 
seals. You are free to use it in your external communications and in promoting your affiliation with 
the Compact of Mayors. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have also analyzed your city’s publicly reported data and can confirm that your city has earned 
the following sub-badges: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
These badges will be prominently displayed with your city profile on the Compact of Mayors 
website (www.compactofmayors.org). We encourage you to publicly share your commitment to the 
Compact and show that local leaders are seizing an opportunity to take an ambitious action to fight 
and adapt to climate change. 
 
With the international community trying to agree on a climate treaty by December, the enormous 
work being done locally to address climate change is more important than ever. Thank you for your 
demonstrated leadership and for your continued commitment to global sustainability. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gino Van Begin, ICLEI Secretary-General  
 
 

http://www.compactofmayors.org/

